
July 9, 2025

Leslie Motors Ltd. 

40453 Highway 86 East

Wingham, ON

N0G 2W0

SENT VIA POSTAGE & EMAIL: 

RE: RFQ 05-2025 Fire: 1-Ton Pick-up Truck

Dear Mr. Walters, 

The Township of North Huron is pleased to notify you that your company has been awarded the

project noted above (2026 Ford F-350 with cap) in the amount of $84,250.00, plus applicable

taxes. 

Township staff will be in contact for confirmation.  

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to

contact me at the phone number or email address listed below.  

Regards, 

Valerie Lamont
Public Works & Facilities Administrative Assistant
519-357-3550 ext. 128
vlamont@northhuron.ca

cc:  Chad Kregar
Fire Chief
519-357-3550
ckregar@northhuron. ca


